
   

    

    
 

 
 

   
     

  
 

 

  
 

 
 

   
  

 
 

 

 

 
  

   
  

 

 

  
      

 
  

 

  
 

     
    

    
         

    
 

 
     

   
 

Community Survey Ad-Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

January - March 2023 

Purpose and Scope 
The purpose of this Ad Hoc is to interview the top community survey consultants and bring 
back a recommendation to the Board, as well as provide input on the content of the survey 
questions with the selected consultant. 

Ad Hoc Members Attendees 
Supervisor Chris Coursey 
Supervisor David Rabbitt 

County Staff 
o County Administrator’s Office 

o Christel Querijero, Deputy County Administrator 
o Jennifer Larocque, Administrative Analyst III 

Meetings Held 
March 13, 2023: On March 13 the Community Survey Ad Hoc reviewed and provided feedback on 
the draft questionnaire with EMC Research and Sonoma County staff, which informed the final 
questionnaire approved by the Board on March 21. 

Status 
On December 13, 2022, the Board of Supervisors approved the Ad Hoc’s recommendation to select 
EMC Research to design and conduct a community survey. On March 21, 2023, the Board of 
Supervisors approved the Ad Hoc’s recommendation to use the questionnaire developed by EMC 
Research. EMC Research will conduct the survey from March 23 – April 6 and plans to present the 
results to the Board on May 23. 

Upcoming Meetings 
April 20, 2023: The Ad Hoc will have the opportunity to meet to review the preliminary results and 
analysis of the survey. 
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